

December 17, 2019

Chief Edward W. Gunnell Spring Lake Hgts Police Dept. 555 Brighton Avenue Spring Lake Hgts, N.J. 07762

Dear Chief Gunnell.

I wanted to take a moment to extend to you and the members of the Spring Lake Heights Police Department, our congratulations for the outstanding job your agency did during its recent on-site law enforcement accreditation assessment.

As you are aware, the process that you and your agency embarked upon was an arduous journey. Your vision, initiative and commitment to promoting law enforcement excellence were the foundation of this successful endeavor. Your leadership has served the citizens of Spring Lake Heights well and set your agency apart as one to be emulated. Well done!

We would be remiss if we failed to specifically acknowledge the outstanding job that Captain Robert Shafer did while serving as your department's Accreditation Manager. His efforts on behalf of you and your agency were simply nothing short of first class in every regard.

In closing, we would like to thank you for the opportunity to work for you and your agency. Please be assured that it has genuinely been our pleasure to work with such an outstanding organization and that we wish you and the members of your agency an abundance of good fortune in the future.

FOR THE RODGERS GROUP

C. Captain Shafer

Frank E. Rodgers

Respectfully Yours

President

Lt. Colonel, N.J.S.P. (Ret.)

P.O. Box 831 Island Heights, N.J. 08732 www.Rodgersgroupllc.com Phone (732) 279-6657 Info@Rodgersgroupllc.com